PTA Halloween Monster Bash
Fri'c’a\_.) 13t October 7~pm - '7~pm

Our Halloween Monster Bash is an event for the whole family to
enjoy. Fancy dress is optional; however, there will be a prize each for
the best girl costume, best boy costume and the best dressed grown —
up! We will have various items for sale such as glowsticks, glitter
tattoos as well as a licensed bar and refreshments and some games
stalls (Cash only during event).

Tickets will cost £4 per person. This is a family event and
parents/carers will need to attend and accompany their child(ren) as
they always remain the responsibility of their parents/carers for the
entirety of the event. Due to the popular nature of this event, tickets
will be issued via Parent Pay on a first come first served basis.
Therefore, if you and your family wish to attend please be prompt with
booking your tickets via ParentPay by Wednesday 4" October 2023.

Please note that tickets cannot be allocated without payment.
E-Tickets will be issued via email by Sunday 8" October. If you miss
booking by the deadline or this event becomes sold out, you can
request to be placed on our waiting list, you can do this by emailing
us on ptavaynor@gmail.com. Please contact us also if you have any
queries or questions regarding this event or other ways you can
support the PTA. Admittance to the event will only be permitted
upon presentation of E-tickets. Please note when booking via
ParentPay you are granting consent for the PTA to access to your
booking information including your email to forward your E-Tickets.
Thank you for your continued support.
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